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The Federal Reserve Open Market Committee released its decision on the federal funds rate earlier today at 
the December meeting. As expected the Fed Funds rate was cut by 25 bps to a range of 4.25%-4.50%. This 
brings the total amount of cuts to 100 bps since the beginning of the normalization of the fed funds rate in 

September 2024. As with the other quarterly meetings, the FOMC released its Summary of Economic Projections 
(SEP), which provides insight into their expectations going forward. The most recent SEP points to 2 cuts in 2025 
and 2026, which was fewer from the prior forecast, and resulted in longer-term rate expectations of around 
3.0%. Inflation remains sticky, and the potential remains for the incoming administration to enact policies that 
may become inflationary. We believe the FOMC will likely take a more guarded approach to further monetary 
policy action.

The commentary in the press release has been very consistent. The FOMC sees an economy that continues to 
expand at a solid pace as Q3 GDP was 2.8%, a labor market that has remained stable, and an unemployment 
rate that has ticked up, but is still relatively low.  

The FOMC is firmly committed to achieving full employment and price stability, with a target inflation rate of 
2% over the long-term. Committee members continue to observe a wide range of economic factors and are 
prepared to adjust monetary policy if the attainment of the goals is jeopardized. 
 
We will get the FOMC’s next rate decision following the upcoming scheduled meeting which is set for January 28 
– January 29, 2025.  

Source: https://www.federalreserve.gov/monetarypolicy/files/fomcprojtabl20241218.pdf
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DISCLAIMER

The information in the FOMC update has been prepared solely for informative purposes and is not a solicitation, or an offer, to 
buy, sell or hold any security or a recommendation of the services supplied by any money management organization. It does 
not purport to be a complete description of the securities, markets or developments referred to in the report. We believe the 
sources to be reliable, however, the accuracy and completeness of the information is not guaranteed. 

Data displayed on this site or printed in such reports may be provided by third party providers. 

This document is intended only for the addressee and may not be reproduced or redistributed. If the reader is not the 
intended recipient, you are notified that any disclosure, distribution or copying is prohibited.

Additional information is available upon request. Please contact your Financial Consultant with any questions.


